
January Events!!! 
by Hannah Mcsweeney and Ruth Callaghan 

In January we were all very busy getting back into our old routine from 

Christmas. 

 

Ms.Conran’s 6th class started and finished their novel, I am David and 

when they were finished they watched the movie.                                                                         

 
 

 

Ms.O’Connell’s 6th class did lovely art all about floating into 2018. Their 

artwork includes pictures of them holding onto balloons as they’re floating 

into 2018!  

 
 

 

 



Ms.Browne’s 5th class did geography projects, they’re all about different 

things, some of them were about Russia, New Zealand and India. They 

were very interesting and probably fun to do. 

 
 

Ms. Finn and Ms. Thuillier’s 5th class have carried out science 

experiments, their latest one has been filtering water. They also did Morse 

code. They also carried out a beautiful religious ceremony which was all 

about entering the New Year and hoping this year will be as great as last 

year. It was held in the halla during assembly. 

 

Ms. O’ Sullivan’s 4th class were very imaginative when they were 

working on there descriptive writing. They were about all sorts of different 

things such as princesses, fairies, dragons and so on.   

 
They got on fantastically during the month of January!!   


